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November 10, 2023 
 
Dear Tomball Independent School District Administration and Board of Trustees,  
 
On November 13th and 14th, a peaceful public assembly will be in front of the TISD 
Administration Building at 310 S. Cherry Street, Tomball, Texas. This assembly intends to 
highlight the frustration that residents of the Creekside Park community have with the TISD 
Administration and Board. We have notified the Tomball Police Department of this assembly. 
 
Although Creekside residents are extremely dissatisfied with TISD’s handling of the matter, we 
want to be clear that this is in no way an indication that we are unhappy with our time at our 
schools or with our teachers, principals, and school staff. We are well aware of how hard our 
teachers work, how much they care for our children, and their dedication to the schools and 
community.  
 
This community has previously expressed concern about the proposed location of Intermediate 
#5 at the Tomball Innovation Center. After exhausting all other attempts to capture the attention 
of the Administration and Board, these constituents believe this is the only way forward to 
encourage you to find alternative solutions or stay with the original plan that was marketed 
before the 2021 Bond vote.  
 
Citizens will gather and take their students out of school in order to make it clear how 
desperately Creekside residents need their 5th and 6th grade students to remain in Creekside 
Park. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns at 
stand4creekside@gmail.com . 
 
Most Sincerely,  
 
Concerned Creekside Park Residents 
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